
LIFEGUARDS 
Wanted for Summer Employment 

Atlantic Pool Service, Inc. is looking for Lifeguards to work this 

summer in the Fairlington Glen community. 

We are one of the highest paying pool companies in the  

Northern Virginia Area. 

For applications and information regarding discounted certification, 

please call 

Atlantic Pool Service, Inc. 

(703) 941-1000  

                         or email at atlanticpoolinc@aol.com 

*Lifeguard certifications are not required at time of hire* 


